
To the Senate committee for the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare 
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill, 2013,

I wish to record my support for this Bill, on the basis that choosing the gender 
of a baby is not a medical procedure and should not be funded by Medicare. 

Those elected to govern this country have the responsibility to ensure all 
babies are given their most basic human right, that is to live, especially where 
there are no medical reasons for denying them this right.  

Thank you for considering my submission


